
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 24, 2019 
 
 
RE: Cornelia Spence – C & S Managing Services & Plum Development 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This is to recognize the work performed by Cornelia Spence d/b/a C & S Managing 
Services and/or Plum Development for the City of Albany since 1994. Mr. Spence 
completed numerous residential demolition jobs, some construction renovation, and a 
lighting installation. All work was completed in accordance to specifications and within 
the time period allocated by the bid documents. 
 
Should Mr. Spence desire to provide services to the City of Albany in the future, his 
participation would be welcomed.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Yvette Fields 

Yvette Fields, CPPB 
Director 
 


